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January 13, 2014 

 

To:  CHFA Lenders  

 

From:  CHFA Single Family Underwriting 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Subject:  HFA Preferred™ Loan Program 

 Loans in Targeted Areas 

 

Please be advised that effective for loans reserved on or after January 31, 2014, HFA Preferred™ 
loans for homes located in Targeted Areas of the state will no longer be offered at the discounted 
rate of ¼% off the regular CHFA Homebuyer Program rate. 
 
All questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to Valencia Taft-Jackson at  

860-571-4224 or valencia.taft-jackson@chfa.org  or Norbert Deslauriers at 860-571-4374 or  

norbert.deslauriers@chfa.org 
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